

CONSERVATION BOARD

70 Church Street, White Plains, New York 10601 (914) 422-1300 • FAX: (914) 422-1301 E-Mail: Planning@whiteplainsny.gov

THOMAS M. ROACH MAYOR

ANDREW BERGER CHAIRMAN CHRISTOPHER N. GOMEZ, AICP COMMISSIONER OF PLANNING

ROD JOHNSON STAFF

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

The Conservation Board meeting scheduled for April 16, 2018, has been cancelled.

The next meeting is scheduled for May 21, 2018, at 7:30 PM, to be held in the Common Council Chambers, City Hall, 255 Main Street, White Plains, New York.